
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
July 14, 2004 
 
Mr Hossein Hashemzadeh 
LPTV Branch 
Federal Communications Commission 
The Portals 
445 - 12TH ST SW 
Washington, DC  20554 
 
Re:  [Bonners Ferry - Facility ID 130171 
        BMPTTL-20040616AAW] 
 
Dear Mr. Hashemzadeh 
 
Please dismiss above application for Bonners Ferry and consider this 
displacement application for same.  A new engineering data sheet with new 
technical specifications has been worked up for a new channel 51.  You will also 
find an interference study.    
 
If you have any further questions regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to 
contact me at the telephone number below.  
 
Sincerely, 
Moses Primo 
Director of Broadcasting 
Operations and Engineering 
 
MP/fc 


